
 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

We are delighted to inform you that we have been invited to James Bateman Middle School for a Maths and English 

transition session on the morning of Thursday 8th June 2023. 

We will be walking to James Bateman at 9:15am for a 9:30am start and will return before lunch time. 

If you have any queries regarding this visit, please contact us via our class emails at 

homeworkc8.knp@cflptrust.co.uk and homeworkc9.knp@cflptrust.co.uk, or speak to us on the door in the morning 

after half-term. 

Many thanks, 

Mr Evans and Mr Lazenby 
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